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 Readers 22/23 October J. Rowland       C Goddard C Sellechia 

 29/30 October    C. Baldam       C. Reed        R. Lewin 

BAZAAR NEWS:   
SATURDAY 26th NOVEMBER , DOORS OPEN 

9.00am till 3.00pm 
Nativity Donations Board: We have had a wonderful response to the Nativi-

ty Donations Board. If you wish to donate: View the board in the Cloister & 

choose a donation tab. Write your name and contact phone number on the 

back. Place the tab in the box provided. We’ll do the rest.  

Prize Draw (Tickets Monies and Counterfoils): Tickets for sale, available 

after mass on Saturday and Sunday. Return all counterfoils & monies in an 

envelope and hand it to a helper at mass on Saturday or Sunday. Alterna-

tively, post your envelope through Fr Chris’s door. Thank you so much for 

help and support.  

Bits & Pieces Stall Celia would be most grateful for donations of: TOILET-

RIES.  

Refectory Stall: Wendy would be most grateful for donations of: HOME 

MADE JAMS & CHUTNEYS  

Cake Stall: (Cake boxes available, after masses, if required) Janet would be 

most grateful for: Sponge cakes, Fruit cakes, Cup cakes, Fairy cakes, or any 

other cake you can think of, even if it’s purchased. Please ensure your cakes 

arrives in the Octagonal Hall either Friday evening 25th November or Satur-

day morning 26th November, so they’re nice & fresh!!  

And of course all the usual such as bottles! 

Advertise the Bazaar: Please tell all your relatives and friends about the ba-

zaar SATURDAY 26th NOVEMBER , DOORS OPEN 9.00am tilL 3.00pm.  

Father Christmas : Has confirmed he will be with us all day, with presents 

for all the Children & Grand children. Ho! Ho! Ho! Thankyou! With your help 

and support, we will have a really successful Bazaar 

Parish Priest: Fr. Chris O’Connor                        Schools: 
Tel: House: 01858 462359                Parish Primary: St. Joseph’s Academy 01858-465359. 
Email: parishpriest@olvic.com                         Deanery Comprehensive:  St. Paul’s 0116 241 4057 
Convent: Presentation Sisters  01858-462432               Parish Accountant: finance@olv.com 
Parish Website: www.olvic.com                Parish Gift Aid Organiser: giftaid@olvic.com 
Safeguarding: safeguarding@olvic.com                         Parish Pastoral Council Members: see photos on notice board 
 Diocese of Nottingham: Company Number 7151646 Charity Number: 1134449 
 Registered Address: Wilson House, 25 Derby Road, Nottingham, NG1 5AW 
 

 

Times of Services 
 
Sunday: 30th of Ordinary Time 
Sat. 6.00pm: Clive Blencowe RIP (Angela 
9.00am Mass: People of the Parish 

11.00am Mass: Private Int 

Monday: Feria 
9.00am Mass: Private Int 

Tuesday: Feria 
10.00am Mass: Vincent Murphy RIP (Sisters) 

Wednesday: Feria 
10.00am:Personal Int 

Thursday: Feria 
10.00am Mass: Jeanne Edwards (O'Malley) 

Friday: Sts Simon & Jude, Apostles 
7.00pm Mass: Clive Blencowe RIP (Angela) 

Saturday: Feria 
6.00pm Mass: Lilly Murphy RIP (Crocker) 

Sunday: 31st of Ordinary Time 
9.00am Mass: People of the Parish 

11.00am Mass: Ewaryst Nowaskowski 

 
 

No Rosary on Sunday 23rd & 30th October 
 

Mission Sunday 2nd Collection today 

 

PLEASE NOTE:  Please sanitise as you enter the church and we encour-
age people to wear masks but please respect those who do not. Please 
to not come to Mass if you have any symptoms of a viral infection.  
 

23rd October 2022 
30th Week of Ordinary Time 

Psalter Week  2 
Market Harborough 

The Publican 
went home at 

night with God; 
the Pharisee did 

not. 

CONFESSIONS 
11am &  

5.15 -5.45pm  
Saturdays 



FR CHRIS WRITES: First Communion: Our dear Catechists Kate Crawford 
and Rose Williams have decided to retire as our First Communion Catechists  
after many years of service to the Parish. We thank them. We are now  
looking for new people and some from a younger generation who would  
like to be part of a team to prepare our children for next June or July.  
This is a very great ministry and full of great blessings. Please speak or ring  
Fr Chris. A DBS clearance would need to be done.  
 
Today we celebrate World Mission Sunday in which we remember the 
Missions of the Church and particularly those young churches which are 
supported diretly from Rome 1069 until they are self sufficient.  Missio exists 
because 40% of the Catholic Church cannot support itself. These are mainly 
churches in Africa and Asia where parishioners do not earn to provide for the different needs 
of the overseas Church, Missio focuses on four main areas of provision: 
* The building of Church infrastructure and support of faith communities * The training of future 
priests and religious sisters * The support of vulnerable children through faith, health and 
education projects * The promotion of world mission through prayer and study. 
If you use the donation envelopes to give by credit/debit card, please return the envelopes 
directly to Missio. Do not put them in the Church collection. Please call 020 7821 9755 (office 
hours) or visit Missio’s website to give a single gift, set up a Direct Debit and Gift Aid your 
donation  

OCTOBER IF THE MONTH OF THE ROSARY: This great prayer which is one both  
of Contemplation and intercession. I suggest we pray for  family life and marriage  
and of course peace remembering the war in the Ukraine. We will be delighted to  
welcome all who would like to join us starting 20 minutes before the Masses. Please  
try and pray the Rosary at home as a family. 

CAFOD Family Fast Day Friday October 7th Thank you for giving to CAFOD’s  
Family Fast Day appeal. We raised a stunning £1169.A further £143 this week. 
You can still donate online at cafod.org.uk/fastday 

Could People bring in their Red Mission Boxes for emptying. If  
anyone would like a box please let myself or Christine Shepherd  
know. 

SYNOD 2021-2024: At the end of the Sunday Angelus (16th October), the Holy  
Father announced that the upcoming 16th Ordinary General Assembly of the  
Synod of Bishops will be held in two moments, that is, in two sessions, spaced  
one year apart: the first from 4th until 29th October 2023, the second in October 
2024. This decision stems from the desire that the theme of a Synodal Church, because of its 
breadth and importance, might be the subject of prolonged discernment not only by the mem-
bers of the Synodal Assembly, but by the whole Church.  Moreover, this choice is in continuity 
with the ongoing synodal journey, to which the Pope himself referred: the Synod is not an 
event but a process in which the whole People of God is called to walk together toward what 
the Holy Spirit helps it to discern as being the Lord's will for his Church.  

Annual Caritas Assembly "Bring your loaves and fishes" Saturday 5 November, 10.00 a.m. – 
4.00 p.m.at St Joseph’s Pastoral Centre, Goodwood Road, Leicester LE5 6SG 
A day of listening, discerning and acting together on the cost-of-living crisis with national and local 
speakers, including Sean Ryan of Together for the Common Good, and a range of afternoon work-
shops.As we head into the winter, and potentially two years of pressure on the poorest households, 
join us to share what we bring from our parishes, build common purpose and let the unexpected 
happen.You are invited to start the day with the breaking of bread, at Mass celebrated by Bishop 
Patrick. 
10.00 Mass; 11.00 Introduction and ‘parish swapshop’ 11.20 Keynote speakers and discussion 
1.00 Lunch and swap-shop continues 1.45 Workshops (see opposite) 3.15 Action planning 4.00 
Closing liturgy. See poster & flyers 
Bring your loaves and fishes is day of listening, discerning and acting together on the cost-of-living 

shops. To book visit  www.bit.ly/loavesandfishes2022  email caritas@dioceseofnottingham.ukor 
call Paul Bodenham on 0115 649 1509; Also see https://www.dioceseofnottingham.uk/caritas and 
Gapevine  

November Month of the Holy Souls - NOVEMBER DEAD LIST: 
The Catholic Tradition of praying for the  Holy Souls, particularly our own  
departed family and friends, takes on a special focus in November.  
During this month and during the rest of the year Masses will be offered  
with this intention in mind. If you would like to make a list of your deceased loved ones, it will 
be placed near the Altar during our November Masses. An offering is given and a series of 
Masses are offered for all our dead Loved ones in November and throughout the 
year.  Forms & Envelopes  are available as you leave Church. 

SAFEGUARDING TRAINING FOR THOSE VOLUNTEERS WHO NEED A DBS: You are invited 
to attend the Catholic Safeguarding Standards Agency (CSSA)  National Safeguarding Training via 
webinar. They will be delivered by Sebastian Carro, the National Training Coordinator for CSSA. 
The National Training Learning Portal will also provide these courses later this year, which can be 
completed online for those who are unable to attend the initial webinar training, further details will 
be released once this is available. In this first phase of training, Parish Safeguarding Representa-
tives and volunteers who require a DBS for their role can access these courses. Details of the 
events and how to book will be available on the diocesan: website shortly   (https://
www.dioceseofnottingham.uk/departments/safeguarding). Rachel Campion has provided the con-
tent and how to book on the courses now below; Volunteers will need to complete the following 3 
modules: 1. Safeguarding Children in Church Communities; 2. Safeguarding Adults in Church 
Communities 3. Creating a Safer Environment for Church Activities.All courses will start at 6.00pm 
and finish by 8.00pm. To register for this training and confirm your attendance please click on the 
appropriate link which will take you to the Eventbrite website; Tuesday 25th October Safeguarding 
Children in Church Communities:  https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/396445929447 
 Wednesday 26th October Safeguarding Adults in Church Communities https://
www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/396525878577 ; Thursday 27th October Creating a Safer Environment for 
Church Activities: https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/396526520497 . You will receive a link to the 
training event 2 days beforehand. Please contact the Nottingham Diocese Safeguarding Depart-
ment if you have any queries by emailing safeguarding@dioceseofnottingham.uk or telephone 

0115 9539849. 
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